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Notes on the Obligation to Submit Documentation pursuant to the Measles Protection Act 

(Masernschutzgesetz) when Hiring New Staff 

Which employees does this affect? 

This affects the entire staff of the Faculty of Medicine, such as 

• doctors, 

• trainees, 

• Beamte (public servants), 

• other employees, 

• student interns, 

• self-employed people (for example Lehrbeauftragte (sessional lecturers)), 

• student assistants and 

• research assistants 

who are newly hired from 1 March 2020 onwards. 
 

 
Which documents can serve as documentation? 

The following documents will be accepted as documentation of immunity or vaccination: 

• copy of vaccination booklet or 

• doctor’s certificate confirming protection against measles through a vaccination or 

• doctor’s certificate confirming immunity to measles or 

• doctor’s certificate confirming that vaccination is not possible for medical reasons or 

• confirmation from a state organization or the management of another organization that is 

also subject to the law that the necessary documentation has already been submitted. 

Documentation must be submitted together with the other employment documents. Persons 

who cannot submit appropriate documentation cannot be employed. 


